
February 22, 1994

Mr. Tim Behrens
PENGUIN PRODUCTIONS
clo Grove & Morgan
818 West Riverside Avenue
Suite 300, Lincoln Building
Spokane, WA 99201-0910

Dear Tim:

Just a note to thank you on behalf of everyone at Telect for your very fine per-
formance at the Coeur d' Alene Resort last night. You had everyone's undivided
attention with you wonderful story telling. I heard many people say that they
couldn't remember the last time they laugh so much, and most of all, it was good
clean family entertainment. Your talent is second to none and your performance
was the highlight of our day. Continued best wishes and successes in your future

performances.

Sincerely,

- i Williams, Jr.

President/CEO
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